THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO: HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM: NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE: MARCH 18, 2010

SUBJECT: USE REMAINING FUNDS FROM NORTH HARDIN PHASE 2-3

RENOVATION FOR RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY PHASE 2

ISSUE

There are remaining funds in North Hardin Phase 2-3 that can be used for the renovation of Radcliff Elementary School Phase 2.

FACTS

The Board can use the remaining funds left from the completed North Hardin High School Phase 2-3 renovation project for Radcliff Elementary School Phase 2 renovation. The current balance that remains on the projects is \$1,141,444.70

Any remaining funds from a completed construction project that has been paid with bonded money and/or funds from School Facility Construction Commission may be used on a priority construction project if approved by the Division of Facilities at KDE and the SFCC.

RECOMMENDATION

I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION SEEK APPROVAL FROM MARK RYLES, DIRECTOR FOR DIVISION OF FACILITIES, KDE AND BOB TARVIN, CHAIRPERSON FSCC, TO USE REMAINING FUNDS FROM THE NORTH HARDIN PHASE 2-3 PROJECT FOR PHASE 2 OF RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENOVATION.

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION SEEK APPROVAL FROM MARK RYLES, DIRECTOR FOR DIVISION OF FACILITIES, KDE AND BOB TARVIN, CHAIRPERSON FSCC, TO USE REMAINING FUNDS FROM THE NORTH HARDIN PHASE 2-3 PROJECT FOR PHASE 2 OF RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL RENOVATION.